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Thank you, Mr. President.

Brunei Darussalam thanks Morocco for the presentation of their National Report.

We are pleased to note the continued improvement of the rights of people in Morocco. In particular, Brunei Darussalam welcomes the establishment of the Integrated National Programme for the Advancement of Older Persons (2020 – 2030) to expand social care coverage, enabling environment that is supportive for older persons.

In moving forward, Brunei Darussalam proposes two recommendations:

1. To continue efforts in strengthening the protection of the rights of children and women; and

2. To ensure that persons with disabilities continue to enjoy the same privileges in schools as well as the workplace.

Mr. President,

Brunei Darussalam wishes Morocco a successful conclusion of its UPR session.

Thank you.
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